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THE FINAL CHAPTER OF
MP4MENTORS JOURNEY
The MP4 Mentors project is now in its final stage after two
years of collaboration among five European partner
countries. The project's goal was to enhance the capacity of
youth workers and volunteer coordinators by providing
practical tools and digital resources to improve volunteer
management. We are excited to present our key deliverables:
the MP4 Mentors Guide, accessible in five different
languages, a practical resource for educators and
coordinators, and the e-learning platform, mp4mentors.eu. 

To mark the end of the project, MIR organized a two-day closing
event in Sweden on May 21–22, 2025. On the first day, a multiplier
conference was held where the project and its results were
presented to a group of Swedish stakeholders, youth workers,
and representatives from local organizations involved in volunteer
coordination. The goal of the conference was to share our
experiences, showcase the tools we developed, and discuss the
challenges and opportunities in volunteer management in today’s
world.
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On the second day, partners gathered for the final
Transnational Project Meeting (TPM). The agenda
included a welcome and overview by MIR, piloting
reports from all partners, and a presentation by
VAEV on the status of Work Package 4. It was
confirmed that the e-learning platform is finalized,
available in five languages, and that all piloting
events and seminars have been completed.
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